
Members Present; Bob Scheadler, Nate Pone, Ned Earley, Nick Dinardo, 
Christine Scheadler, Steve Rock, Liz Keuffer, Joel Houmes, Peter Tran

 

The 2nd session of winter league had 4 teams, was in Lockland. The fields 
were $75 per hour.

 

YUC 2009
16 teams this year. Steve Rock expressed that moving to the fall might make 
sense, and location to location rather than having everything at one place 
also is a suggestion.  Then teams go to tournaments in the spring, starting 
practices early would be easier in the fall,

 

The registration forms need to say what school the player attends,

 

Our contact for the fields at Joyce Park is named Chuck, 616-3887

 

There are 40 guys that tried out for CUSP, 15 girls, then 4 maybes

 

Phil Sawin and Mr. Radajzak are working to put together a B team

 

Easterns, May 9 and 10, there have been weekly meetings leading up to this. 
Need help with bags on Thursday, Friday registration and setting up fields. 
People should e-mail Christine Scheadler directly if they would like to help. 4 
people from the UPA are coming, the vendors are Breakmark, and Lebanon 
Soaccer is selling food. There is an EMT from Lebanon (snow care) and a 
trainer is costing $25 per hour. Mangiono's dinner is at the fields, Kings Island 
Friday night, $15 corn hole tournament. No dogs allowed at the Lebanon 
fields, Joel will bring a screen, score keepers needed on Sunday. CUPA 
makes $500 plus a percent of the merchandise sales



 

Ohio State Championships will be May 16 and 17 in Xenia, hopefully 3 girls 
teams

 

Summer League started in 1999

 

YCC - Guys coaches, Phil Hale, Joel Houmes and Isaac Jefferies. Girls, 
Hajnal, Nick and Moe Felecili.

 

Spring Hat Tournament, May 30, anyone want to run it? Can use Brent's 
website, etc. Brent's contact numbers are 

 

Skinny, June 27 and 28, Mike Kaylor in charge

 

Summer league fields for tourney are still in Anderson Township

 

Chubby, July 18 and 19

 

Summer League info will be in City Beat, June 2, 3 and 4. August 1st and 
2nd are the tournaments. Kyle Upchurch is running Thursday night.

 

YSC director? Paul Ratazak? Pete Luttman, Dave Fry, Dan Teller? Christine 
will update the website.

 

Blue Ash Fall League, at rec center turf field. Mid September through 



Thanksgiving. Saturday afternoons, 3-5. $150 per team, or $20 per player.

 

Women's League? Not this year.

 

Youth Fall League director is Dan Teller

 

Winter League?

 

A website meeting will be held after Easterns, summer league will be under 
the old website. Try to switch things up, Tuesday May 19. It will be running 
this, Nick Feliceli, Dave Fry and Nate Pond will meet at Nate's house to do it.

 

The limit for a team on Tuesday of Wednesday summer league is 5 people 
that have played in college or on a club team.

 

Money situation, we have some debts, but our accounting should cover it. Liz 
submitted at detailed quarterly report (1/1 to 4/29) Inflows for this period were 
$12,159.41 and outflows were $9,442.32. The beginning balance was 
$2356.49, so the ending balance was $5073.58

 

CUPA will subsidize $100-$150 for players to participate in CUSP. They will 
do 15 hours of work, including working Saturday or Sunday at Easterns. They 
will be extra bodies at summer league for the first 3 weeks. Players should 
expect to contribute $100 to their summer expenses.

 

Should there be a YUC college scholarship? College endowment?

 



What is the exact cash flow cut-off for needing to file a tax return? Nate Pond 
says he knows a tax attorney.

 

The next meeting is Tuesday Aug 11, from 7-8:30.

 

Dayton meeting May 12th involves Chris Hoy from Centerville and Rick Mack 
from Tipp City

 

YSL meeting? May 21?


